
FYI: New Recycling Company 
 

Colton’s New Recycling Program: 
 

The town will be changing recycling services, 
starting March 1st. Whitman County Recycling is 
a single stream recycling company. What that 
means is that everything that is recyclable goes 
into one bin. Whitman County also accepts plas-
tics, numbered 1-7. All cardboard must be bro-
ken down and able to slip through the slots pro-
vided.  Please do not leave boxes outside of the 
bin. Please ensure all recyclables are cleaned 
out. Please refer to Whitman County’s Recycling 
flyer that is attached for all of the details. 
 
Items NOT ACCEPTED are garbage, glass, 
plastic bags, styrofoam, food contaminated 
items, microwave trays, ceramic, dishes, light 
bulbs, window glass or mirrors, hazardous waste 
containers, syringes, un-numbered plastic, lids, 
batteries, electronics, sharp metal, coated or 
laminated paper products. 
 
If you have questions, or concerns, please call 
Jenni at 509-229-3887.   
 
Thank you. 
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